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Rt Hon Chris Heaton-Harris MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A OAA 
 
9 March 2023 
 
Our Ref: MPE001786 
Your Ref: CH17244 
 
Dear Mr Heaton-Harris 
 
Stagecoach No. 200 Bus Service 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 14 February regarding the continuation of the 200 bus 
service between Daventry and Banbury. 
  
As part of our budget-setting for 2023-24, we have agreed to continue funding for 
subsidised bus services beyond 1 April until we have received the outputs of a review 
of our bus network, which is currently under way, and had time to consider what to 
do as a result.   
 
We are now in discussion with Oxfordshire County Council as to the exact details of 
how service 200 will continue beyond 1 April; I will provide you with a further update 
once the arrangements for the future timetable and operator are confirmed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Nick Henstock 
Assistant Director for Highways and Transport 
 
 


